
 

 

 

HELP OUR CURRICULUM 
COME ALIVE!! 

During the month of Sep-
tember, our children will 

be learning about Commu-
nity Helpers.  If you would 

be willing to come and 
briefly speak about what 
you do in the community, 
please visit the Adminis-

trative Office to schedule a 
day and time. 
THANK YOU!!! 

Wellington Academy 

SEPTEMBER, 2019 

 
               Theme: Community Helpers 
 
              Construction                            Colors: White, Red             
              Doctors/Nurses                         Numbers:  3, 4, 5 
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LOOKING AHEAD 

CALLING ALL 

PARENTS!! 
Love you a bushel and a peck!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Picture Day!! 
 

 

Picture days will be Sept. 12th & 13th 
starting at 7:30 am, information in the 

weeks to come. 



 

 

                   Birthday Friends!!! 
                                                                                         
 
                                                                             
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    

 

*******Classroom News******* 

1A/1B 

Welcome September!!!  

This month’s focus will be Community Helpers.  
Our activities will be based on different kinds of 

jobs we find in the community.  It will be fun 

learning about fire fighters, police officers, doc-

tors, nurses, and many more!  We will contin-

ue to learn our letters, colors, numbers, and 

shapes. 

  Ms. Lisa/ Ms. Natalie 

 

  

                                                2B 

It is hard to believe it is already September.  This month we will be learning all about 
Community Helpers.  We are looking forward  to a visit from the local fire and police de-

partments.  We will also be continuing learning our alphabet and numbers! 
             

Ms. Amber 

                                                 2A 

What a wonderful beginning of the school year we 
have had!  The children are adjusting to new rou-
tines and are also very excited about making new 

friends and learning new things.  
 During the month of September we invite all of 

our families to visit and talk to the class about the 
kind of job they do in the community.  We will 

talk about construction workers, fire fighters, po-
lice officers, doctors, nurses, and more!  

Ms. Tammy 

 

   

Kallie, Ankner 9/19 

Kameron, Cowart 9/21 

Jahmerick, Greene 9/22 

Ruth, Mattingly 9/17 

Chole, Payne 9/15 

Riley, Rivera 9/26 

Waylon, Sheppard 9/8 

Mr. Joe Sr. 9/9 

Ms. Olivia 9/17 

Mr. Corey 9/21 



 

 

4B 

 

Welcome!!! 
It’s almost Fall! The children have been 
adjusting well.  This month we will be 

learning about Community Workers, and 
how every job in the community is im-
portant.  I will also be starting the 1st 
VPK assessment.  You will receive the 

results when your childs is done.  
 

Ms. Camryn 

3B 

  
Welcome September!  The school year is off to a 

great start and everyone is adjusting great!  

This month is all about community helpers!  We 

will also be learning about letters E, F, G, and H, 

numbers 3, 4, and 5.  We will continue our 

shapes, and colors.   If you would please have 

your  little girls wear shorts under their dresses.  

Any questions please feel free to ask. 

                         Mrs. Shannon 3C 

 

Teachers teach, doctors help, firefighters 
and police officers help keep us safe, and 
construction works help build our communi-
ty.  Those are just a few of many community 
workers that we will be learning about in 
September!  We will also learn about the let-
ters E, F, G, H and numbers 3, 4, and 5.  We 
will also be working on different shapes.  I 
am eager to teach the children many new 
things. 
 

                     Ms. Brianna 

4C 

 

Welcome! 
The children are adjusting well and VPK 

is off to a great start!  
This month we will be learning about 

Community Helpers! If any parents or 
family members would like to come in 
and share about what they do please 

stop by the office to set up a date and 
time. We would love to have you come!! 
Thanks for sharing your children with 

me!! 
 

Ms. Charaleigh 


